
	
	
	
	
August	3,	2018	
	
San	Diego	Pride		
3620	30th	Street	
San	Diego,	CA	92104	
	
Dear	Fernando	and	2018	Pride	Team,	
	
The	Bankers	Hill	Community	Group	(BHCG)	had	another	successful	neighborhood	cleanup	during	
and	after	the	Pride	2018	weekend,	July	13-15.	
	
There	were	37	BHCG	volunteers	that	hit	the	streets	on	Friday,	Saturday	and	Sunday	as	well	as	early	
Monday	morning.	Over	40	trash	containers	were	set	out	and	liners	were	changed	throughout	the	
weekend.	On	Monday	morning	volunteers	picked	up	and	disposed	of	them.	
	
It	is	a	pleasure	to	work	with	Pride	and	address	the	various	comments	and	solutions	that	result	each	
year.	The	BHCG	will	evaluate	adding	or	re-positioning	trash	containers	within	the	area,	but	overall,	
each	year	becomes	a	better	and	more	pleasant	experience	for	the	community.	
	
We	appreciate	the	opportunity	to	earn	a	$1,500	donation	from	Pride	and	would	like	to	extend	an	
invitation	to	present	the	“big	check”	at	our	Monday,	September	17	meeting.	
	
Thank	you	again	for	partnering	with	the	Bankers	Hill	Community	Group	and	we	hope	you	can	attend	
our	September	meeting.	
	
Sincerely,	

	
Amie	Hayes,	Chair	
Bankers	Hill	Community	Group	
	
	
	


